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The Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority (PRHTA) is initiating the assessments of
all potential intercity public and private bus providers. The Intercity Bus Program consist of
planning and programming projects to assist the development and support of the intercity bus
transportation systems in Puerto Rico. This service will be funded by the Federal Transit
Administration (FTA), through Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act
under:

*Refer to FTA Circular C9040.1G: https://www.transit.dot.gov/regulations-and-guidance/fta-
c i r c u l a r s / f o r m u l a - g r a n t s - r u r a l - a r e a s - p r o g r a m - g u i d a n c e - a n d - a p p l i c a t i o n
Interested persons may submit their comments, questions, or requests, from the date of this
Notice, at ocf@dtop.pr.gov and to:

Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority
Federal Coordination O�ce

Box 42007 San Juan, Puerto Rico 00940
Contact: Sonia Montañez Colón

Phone: (787) 721-8787 ext. 1600/1601

Information available in the website https://act.dtop.pr.gov/coordinacion-federal/avisos-
notices/. The requests must be submitted on or before Monday June 15, 2020.
This Notice is published as part of the FTA Section 5311 requirements and as part of the public
participation process of the Program of Projects (POP), required by FTA and FHWA.
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